EL DORADO

COUNTY AIRPORTS

PLACERVILL%{SPVF) &
GEORGETOWN (E36)

LATE JULY 2025

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS AGENDA
ITEM: TUESDAY 7/29/2025

In response to concerns from tenants
regarding the availability of auto insurance
that meets the standards required by the
County for vehicle entry to the Airports,
the El Dorado County Board of Supervisors
will be considering a staff and Airport Ad
Hoc Committee (District Il and IV
Supervisors) recommendation Tuesday
7/29/25 to lower vehicle insurance to
previous requirements. We hope this will
alleviate the concerns of some tenants and
enable us to continue to keep the airports
safe. Agendas and minutes can be found
at:
https://eldorado.legistar.com/Calendar.asp
X

LEASE UPDATE
A huge thank you to all hangar owners
who have renewed their leases. Out of all
hangar spaces, 90% now have leases or are
in the process of getting leases with us.
We are processing leases as quickly as
possible so that no one has to wait to use
their hangars. We look forward to getting
to 100%!

3501 AIRPORT ROAD, SUITE 1
PLACERVILLE, CA 95667
PHONE: (530) 622-0459
EMAIL: AIRPORTOPERATIONS @EDCGOV.US

SECIAL EDITION UPDATE

UPDATED FAQS
The County webpage will soon feature an
updated Frequently Asked Question list.
As we hear concerns and questions from
you, we are updating this document to
clear up any confusion you may have
around the various changes at County
Airports. You can view the FAQs, as well as
many other helpful resources, at:
https://www.eldoradocounty.ca.gov/Count
y-Government/County-
Departments/Airports.

AUGUST 2025 PUBLIC MEETING -
DATE TBD

This August we are planning a public
meeting, hosted by our Airport Ad Hoc
Committee. Curt Castagna and Ryan Leick
from AGP Aviation will be presenting
important updates concerning the airport
financial sustainability and leasing policies.
The date is still to be determined, but it
will be held in the El Dorado County Board
of Supervisors Chambers. Please keep an
eye out for a date and time. We hope you
can join us!




